
  WESTERN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL! JANUARY 18, 2018

Jan. 19
0-3 Year Old StoryTime 

@ 10:30 am
Join us in the Preschool 

Room for this time of sharing 
great books and activities 
provided by the Lexington 

Library.

Jan. 22-26
The Great Kindness 

Challenge

Jan. 31
Early Release @ 2:15 pm

Feb. 6
PTO Meeting @ Western

7:00 pm

Feb. 8
Recycle Day 

2:00-4:00 pm

Feb. 22
Kindergarten 

Registration for 2018-2019

Feb. 22
Parent/Teacher 

Conferences
4:30-7:30 pm

Feb. 27 
Early Dismissal @ 2:15 pm

NEWSLETTER
Class of 2031

Kindergarten registration for the Lexington Schools will be held at 
Central Elementary and Western Elementary on Thursday, Feb. 22  
from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 pm, 1:00-3:00 p.m., and 4:30-7:00 pm and 
Thursday, March 1 from 4:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.  In order to be 
eligible for kindergarten your child must be 5 years old on or before 
August 1, 2018. The following documentation is needed for 
kindergarten registration:

     1.  Immunization record  
     2.  Original birth certificate 
     3.  Social Security card
     4.  Legal papers (single, adoptive, foster family or name 

$ $   change)
     5.  Proof of residence (rental, purchase agreement or 

$ $  current utility bill)
     6.  Your driver's license
You will sign up for a kindergarten screening date and time when 

registration is completedKINDNESS CHALLENGE
JAN.22-26

Dear Parents:

The Great Kindness Challenge is one week dedicated to creating a culture of 
kindness in schools nationwide.  Western is proudly participating in this proactive, 
positive kindness initiative.

On the back of the newsletter is the GKC checklist with 50 kind deeds that kids can 
perform during the week.  If students complete 15 out of the 50 tasks during the 
week of Jan. 22-26 and turn the GKC checklist back to their teacher, their name will 
be read during the morning announcements.  If students complete 30 out of the 50 
tasks during the week and return the GKC checklist back to their teacher, they will 
participate in a special event with Miss Lexington.  Please, encourage your child to 
complete the checklist and show the world that kindness matters.  Don’t be afraid to 
encourage them to think outside of the box and add some of their own kind deeds to 
the checklist.

Students will have the opportunity throughout the week to make snowflakes and 
write how they are unique.  Likewise, they will also have the opportunity to make 
paper snowballs and write positive, kind thoughts on them. The snowflakes and 
snowballs will be posted on our bulletin board.  Students may “take one if you need 
one” off the bulletin board if they need a positive saying to help them throughout the 
day.  Let’s see  snowflakes and snowballs overflow the bulletin board and into all of 
the hallways because we know we are unique and kind actions and words matter.

Kindness matters,
Mrs. Eggerton


